
 

  

     
 

 
Freedom of Information Request FOI 23-566 02 November 2023 

 

 

Your request 

You requested the following: 

 

1. Could I kindly ask when your cleaning contract is next up for renewal? 

 

Our response 

 

1. The majority of cleaning services are provided in-house. The only contract we hold for 

cleaning is for external window cleaning, and this contract ends on 30 April 2024. 

 


